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2/23 KI103 

 
 

KI103 is accessed on the Clyne Valley track at 
the start of Garrod Ave.  The bracken which 
was reported a couple of years ago has now 
been trampled by someone.  It was a bright 
and cold day so the path was mostly dry. 
Brambles are encroaching onto the path in 
some areas so the team will pay a visit next 
week in order to cut them back.  It was good to 
see the Llanelli Ramblers enjoying a walk on 
this footpath which they do regularly. 

   

 

 

 


